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Since we last met in November the primary work in which I have been engaged is chairing the 

General Secretary search committee. The search committee met in December and finalized the 

position description The position description and application/nomination process was published 

on the ABCUSA website on January 17. Applications and nominations were received January 

17-February 24. The search committee will meet March 22-24 to review the applications 

received and begin the process of scheduling interviews. We will continue to post updates on the 

ABCUSA website as appropriate. 

 

We are grateful for your continued prayers. 

 

Jim Wolfe 
 


